## Thank you for wearing pink and raising money for all those affected by breast cancer.

26th March 2020

Dear Penguins Against Cancer,

I wanted to write to you personally to thank you for raising such an amazing amount for our life-changing research and care.

By raising £11,900, you all did something absolutely incredible for all those affected by breast cancer. It's an astonishing achievement and you must be so proud.

The money you raised at your wear it pink event will go towards changing the future for so many people affected by breast cancer. Our goal is to stop women dying from breast cancer, and provide them with the support they need to live well. By wearing pink, playing games or holding a bake sale – you are contributing to our goal, and we can't thank you enough.

## Thank you so much!

We'd love to say a huge thank you on behalf of all of us here at Breast Cancer Now. It's people like you who make our work possible, helping to change the lives of those affected by breast cancer.

You are making a huge difference. Your wonderful gift will help us to continue finding ways to prevent the disease, improve early diagnosis, develop new treatments, campaign for better care, and support people with the physical and emotional impact of breast cancer.

On behalf of everyone at Breast Cancer Now, our scientists, support workers, and every one of the hundreds of thousands of people affected by breast cancer, we'd like to say a massive thank you.

Do all take care of yourselves, and please stay in touch.

Best wishes.

Summer

Your wear it pink contact



